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April 1, 2020 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING (email to Fergas@hq.doe.gov) 

 

Ms. Larine A. Moore 

Docket Room Manager, Office of Fossil Energy (FE-34) 

Office of Regulation, Analysis, and Engagement 

U.S. Department of Energy 

1000 Independence Avenue, SW 

Washington, DC 20585 

Re: Mexico Pacific Limited LLC, FE Docket No. 18-70-LNG 

Semi-Annual Report – April 2020 

Dear Ms. Moore: 

 Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph J of DOE/FE Order No. 4248,1 I submit on behalf of Mexico Pacific 

Limited LLC (“MPL”) its fourth semi-annual report describing the progress MPL has made in the 

development and commercialization of its proposed LNG production and storage facility (the “MPL 

Facility”).  The MPL Facility remains under development and does not yet have an expected operational 

date.  MPL has not yet executed any long-term contracts associated with the export of U.S.-sourced natural 

gas as LNG, nor has it executed any long-term supply contracts.  MPL will report on the execution of any 

such contracts immediately following their execution, as required by Order No. 4248.  On March 5, 2020, 

MPL entered into a Front End Engineering Design (“FEED”) services agreement with Technip USA, Inc. 

for the development of the MPL Facility. 

 If you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact me at (713) 425-6500. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Josh Loftus 

Chief Development Officer, Mexico Pacific Limited LLC 

 

 
1 Mexico Pacific Limited LLC, DOE/FE Order No. 4248 (Sept. 19, 2018) 
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